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Date: 2021-09-23
First Name: Kim
Last Name: Gold
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address
City: Garwood
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
Colorado County should stay in the district it is in and
without any part of Harris County in the same district.

We are the type of people that mow our own lawns
and have nothing in common with the new
redistricting map that is being proposed. We live in
the country by our choice and do not want Harris
County thoughts in Colorado County.

Please leave us alone.




